
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. John Clarke passing the 
President’s Gavel to incoming 
President – Dr. Dahlia Sataloff 
at the January 11, 2016 
meeting. 

 

 

 

 

January 11, 2016 Presenters: 
Drs. Stephen J. Kovach, III & L. 
Scott Levin, with President Dr. 
Dahlia Sataloff. 

 



 

 

 

Dr. Dahlia Sataloff presenting 
Dr. Ellie Tzarnas with Dr. Chris 
Tzarnas’ president plaque.  Dr. 
Chris Tzarnas was the 
Academy’s 2015 President . 

 

 

 

 

 

January 11, 2016 Meeting: Dr. 
Linton Whitaker with Dr. Ellie 
Tzarnas. 
 


